So Much Closer Susane Colasanti
Yeah, reviewing a book so much closer susane colasanti could go to your near
contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful.
As understood, capability does not suggest that you have astounding points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as pact even more than other will present
each success. neighboring to, the pronouncement as capably as perception of
this so much closer susane colasanti can be taken as with ease as picked to
act.
How Not to Be Popular Jennifer Ziegler 2010-03-09 Maggie Dempsey is tired of
moving all over the country. Her parents are second-generation hippies who
uproot her every year or so to move to a new city. When Maggie was younger, she
thought it was fun and adventurous. Now that she’s a teenager, she hates it.
When she moved after her freshman year, she left behind good friends, a great
school, and a real feeling of belonging. When she moved her sophomore year, she
left behind a boyfriend, too. Now that they’ve moved to Austin, she knows
better. She’s not going to make friends. She’s not going to fit in. Anything to
prevent her from liking this new place and them from liking her. Only . . .
things don’t go exactly as planned.
Suite Dreams Rachel Hawthorne 2009-10-06 A wintry romance from beach-read
favorite Rachel Hawthorne, the author of Love on the Lifts and Snowed In that
is perfect to curl up with on a cold night. Great for fans of Stephanie
Perkins, Lauren Barnholdt and Susane Colasanti. Fate has brought Jude, an
Australian hunk, right to Alyssa’s door–or rather, couch. In this hilarious
tale of long–distance dorm room swaps, Alyssa’s boyfriend, Rick, and Jude, his
pal from Australia, have exchanged places for the winter break. As Alyssa
teaches Jude how to deal with the wintry weather, she just might find herself a
new snuggling partner.
Screen Queens Lori Goldstein 2019-06-11 The Bold Type meets The Social Network
when three girls participate in a startup incubator competition and uncover the
truth about what it means to succeed in the male-dominated world of tech. This
summer Silicon Valley is a girls' club. Three thousand applicants. An
acceptance rate of two percent. A dream internship for the winning team.
ValleyStart is the most prestigious high school tech incubator competition in
the country. Lucy Katz, Maddie Li, and Delia Meyer have secured their spots.
And they've come to win. Meet the Screen Queens. Lucy Katz was born and raised
in Palo Alto, so tech, well, it runs in her blood. A social butterfly and CEO
in-the-making, Lucy is ready to win and party. East Coast designer, Maddie Li
left her home and small business behind for a summer at ValleyStart. Maddie
thinks she's only there to bolster her graphic design portfolio, not to make
friends. Delia Meyer taught herself how to code on a hand-me-down computer in
her tiny Midwestern town. Now, it's time for the big leagues--ValleyStart--but
super shy Delia isn't sure if she can hack it (pun intended). When the
competition kicks off, Lucy, Maddie, and Delia realize just how challenging the
next five weeks will be. As if there wasn't enough pressure already, the girls
learn that they would be the only all-female team to win ever. Add in one first
love, a two-faced mentor, and an ex-boyfriend turned nemesis and things
get...complicated. Filled with humor, heart, and a whole lot of girl power,
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Screen Queens is perfect for fans of Morgan Matson, Jenny Han, and The Bold
Type.
Almost Impossible Nicole Williams 2018-06-19 Fans of Sarah Dessen, Stephanie
Perkins, and Jenny Han will delight as the fireworks spark and the secrets fly
in this delicious summer romance from a New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author. A fun and relatable summer read for fans of Sarah Dessen
and Jenny Han." -School Library Journal When Jade decided to spend the summer
with her aunt in California, she thought she knew what she was getting into.
But nothing could have prepared her for Quentin. Jade hasn't been in suburbia
long and even she knows her annoying (and annoyingly cute) next-door neighbor
spells T-R-O-U-B-L-E. And when Quentin learns Jade plans to spend her first
American summer hiding out reading books, he refuses to be ignored. Sneaking
out, staying up, and even a midnight swim, Quentin is determined to give Jade
days--and nights--worth remembering. But despite their storybook-perfect
romance, every time Jade moves closer, Quentin pulls away. And when rumors of a
jilted ex-girlfriend come to light, Jade knows Quentin is hiding a secret--and
she's determined to find out what it is. "Unique, well-plotted summer romance"
--Booklist
The Geography of You and Me Jennifer E. Smith 2014-04-15 Lucy lives on the
twenty-fourth floor. Owen lives in the basement. It's fitting, then, that they
meet in the middle -- stuck between two floors of a New York City apartment
building, on an elevator rendered useless by a citywide blackout. After they're
rescued, Lucy and Owen spend the night wandering the darkened streets and
marveling at the rare appearance of stars above Manhattan. But once the power
is back, so is reality. Lucy soon moves abroad with her parents, while Owen
heads out west with his father. The brief time they spend together leaves a
mark. And as their lives take them to Edinburgh and to San Francisco, to Prague
and to Portland, Lucy and Owen stay in touch through postcards, occasional emails, and phone calls. But can they -- despite the odds -- find a way to
reunite? Smartly observed and wonderfully romantic, Jennifer E. Smith's new
novel shows that the center of the world isn't necessarily a place. Sometimes,
it can be a person.
Keep Holding on Susane Colasanti 2013 Bullied at school and neglected by her
poor, self-absorbed, single mother at home, high school junior Noelle finally
reaches the breaking point after a classmate commits suicide.
Legacy Jessica Blank 2018-07-10 A powerful coming-of-age novel about a
seventeen-year-old girl who joins a radical environmental movement in the
Pacific Northwest. Ever since her older brother Andy died, Alison's life has
been just as dark as her home in Tacoma, Washington. Her mom is in perpetual
mourning, her father ran out on them, and after hanging out with Andy's hardpartying friends for a year, Alison's reputation is trashed. She planned on
taking the path of least resistance during her senior year--hanging out with
her punk rocker boyfriend and trying not to flunk out of school--until a
massive fight with her mother pushes her over the edge, and she runs away. At
first, joining a group of radical environmentalists who are occupying a
Washington State forest is just about having a place to crash. But the ancient
woods prove to be as vibrant and welcoming as they are vulnerable, and for the
first time, Alison realizes that she might be more powerful than she thought.
As tensions in the forest mount and confrontations with authorities get
physical, Alison has to decide whether she's willing to put her own life on the
line to fight for what she believes in. In this stunning literary work, Jessica
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Blank uses the anti-establishment and radical mood of the 1990s to show a girl
grappling to find the strength and courage to do what's right . . . for the
world . . . and for herself.
Find Me Romily Bernard 2014-01-16 "Find Meis a thriller that keeps picking up
speed. I needed to follow this tough heroine through grim revelations to find
out if everything was going to be OK!" Jay Asher, NYT bestselling author of
Thirteen Reasons Why A girl is dead… A killer's closing in… And two little
words are the only clue… "Find Me". These are the words that Wick Tate finds in
Tessa Wayne's diary. And now Tessa hasbeen found … dead. Does someone out there
really expect Wick to uncover the truth about her death? An expert computer
hacker, Wick has the skills for the job, but with the threat of her ex-con dad
returning, the detective hunting him sniffing around and new foster parents to
keep happy, getting involved with a murder case is the last thing she wants to
do. Until her little sister, Lily, is the next target. Foster child. Daughter
of a felon. Loner hacker-girl. Wick has a bad attitude and sarcasm to spare.
And now she's going to find this killer, no matter what it takes. Because it
just got personal.
It Sounds Like This Anna Meriano 2022-08-02 A sweet and nerdy contemporary YA
novel set in the world of marching band perfect for fans of Late to the Party,
Fat Chance, Charlie Vega and Kate in Waiting. Yasmín Treviño didn’t have much
of a freshman year thanks to Hurricane Humphrey, but she’s ready to take
sophomore year by storm. That means mastering the marching side of marching
band—fast!—so she can outshine her BFF Sofia as top of the flute section, earn
first chair, and impress both her future college admission boards and her
comfortably unattainable drum major crush Gilberto Reyes. But Yasmín steps off
on the wrong foot when she reports an anonymous gossip Instagram account
harassing new band members and accidentally gets the entire low brass section
suspended from extracurriculars. With no low brass section, the band is doomed,
so Yasmín decides to take things into her own hands, learn to play the tuba,
and lead a gaggle of rowdy freshman boys who are just as green to marching and
playing as she is. She’ll happily wrestle an ancient school tuba if it means
fixing the mess she might have caused. But when the secret gossip Instagram
escalates their campaign of harassment and Yasmín's friendship with Sofia
deteriorates, things at school might be too hard to bear. Luckily, the support
of Yasmín’s new section—especially introverted section leader Bloom, a sweet
ace and aro-spectrum boy—might just turn things around.
Real Live Boyfriends E. Lockhart 2010-12-28 From E. Lockhart, author of the
highly acclaimed, New York Times bestseller We Were Liars, which John Green
called "utterly unforgettable," comes Real Live Boyfriends, the fourth book in
the uproarious and heartwarming Ruby Oliver novels that finds Ruby Oliver as
neurotic and hyperverbal as ever as she interviews her friends for a
documentary on love and popularity and while doing so turns up some
uncomfortable truths. She’s lost most of her friends. She’s lost her true love
more than once. She’s lost her grandmother, her job, her reputation, and
possibly her mind. But she’s never lost her sense of humor. The Ruby Oliver
books are the record of her survival.
When It Happens Susane Colasanti 2012-05-03 An off-the-wall love story told in
two voices. Straight-laced Sara dreams of two things: getting into her firstchoice university and finding true love. Rock-loving slacker Tobey also dreams
of two things: winning Battle of the Bands - and winning Sara. He is determined
to make her fall in love with him. Tobey's quirky wit and big blue eyes are
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hard for Sara to ignore. But can a scruffy rock-star wannabe ever win the heart
of a girl who's both beautiful and brainy? Sara and Tobey's intense connection
will have you rooting for them from the very minute they meet!
Closer Brian Williams 2012-08-02 At the centre of the Earth, in a world that
no-one knows exists, Will is in trouble. His enemy, the Styx, are on his tail,
ready to pursue him to the ends of the world - any world. Death has never been
closer... Meanwhile Drake - with help from the unlikeliest of allies - is
preparing to fight the Styx from above. But will his daring plan lead him
closer to victory - or into certain disaster? Praise for Tunnels: "It's well
paced, exciting and - in places - frightening and bloody." Philip Ardagh,
Guardian "Does it live up to the hype? Yes." Daily Express
Major Crush Jennifer Echols 2008-06-16 Marching to the beat of a different
drum... Tired of the beauty-pagean circuit, Virginia Sauter tosses her tiara,
pierces her nose, and auditions for the most unlikely of roles -- drum major of
the high school marching band. Virginia wins, but is forced to share the title
with Drew, whose family has held the position for generations. Sure, Drew is
hot, but because of his superior attitude, he and Virginia are constantly
arguing. That is, until they share more than just their half-time salute... But
as the drum major's heated competition turns to sizzling romance, explosive
rumors threaten everything -- including the band's success. Love seemed to be a
sure hit, but Virginia and Drew may be marching straight into disaster.
For Better Or Cursed Kate M. Williams 2020 When the Synod, the Sitterhood's
governing circle, calls a once-in-a-generation Summit, Esme should be excited
to get the answers she wants, but she is struck, instead, by a building sense
of panic.
Leap of Faith Jamie Blair 2013-09-03 Can true love be built on lies? A teen on
the run seeks relief and redemption in this gripping, “compulsively readable”
(School Library Journal) romantic read that Kirkus Reviews calls a “marvelous
debut, moving and suspenseful.” Leah Kurtz has finally found a place to call
home, a town where she and baby Addy can live in peace, far from the druginfested place she grew up. Chris is one of the best parts of her new life, the
only person who’s ever made her feel safe. And now that she’s found him,
there’s no way she can tell the truth: Her real name is Faith, not Leah. She’s
seventeen, not nineteen. And the baby isn’t hers—Faith kidnapped her. Faith’s
history catches up with her when a cop starts asking questions and Chris’s aunt
spots her picture in the newspaper. She knows it’s time to run again, but if
Faith leaves, she’ll lose Chris. If Chris is in love with a lie, though, did
Faith ever really have him in the first place?
How to Be an American Housewife Margaret Dilloway 2010-08-05 A mother-daughter
story about the strong pull of tradition, and the lure and cost of breaking
free of it. When Shoko decided to marry an American GI and leave Japan, she had
her parents' blessing, her brother's scorn, and a gift from her husband-a book
on how to be a proper American housewife. As she crossed the ocean to America,
Shoko also brought with her a secret she would need to keep her entire life...
Half a century later, Shoko's plans to finally return to Japan and reconcile
with her brother are derailed by illness. In her place, she sends her grown
American daughter, Sue, a divorced single mother whose own life isn't what she
hoped for. As Sue takes in Japan, with all its beauty and contradictions, she
discovers another side to her mother and returns to America unexpectedly
changed and irrevocably touched.
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Encore to an Empty Room Kevin Emerson 2015-04-28 Kevin Emerson's Exile trilogy
combines the swoon-worthy romance of a Susane Colasanti novel with the rock 'n'
roll of Eleanor & Park. Filled with infectious music, mystery, and romance, the
electrifying Encore to an Empty Room, the second book in the Exile series,
doesn't miss a beat. Summer always wanted Dangerheart—the band of talented
exiles she manages—to find success. Now that they've become an overnight
sensation, they are on the verge of a record deal, and all of Summer's hard
work is about to pay off. All they need to do is find the next missing song.
But are Caleb, the band's future, and the lost song more important than
college? Summer will have to decide. It's time to choose who she wants to be,
even if that might mean kissing Caleb good-bye.
The Boy Book E. Lockhart 2008-04-22 From E. Lockhart, author of the highly
acclaimed, New York Times bestseller We Were Liars, which John Green called
"utterly unforgettable," comes The Boy Book, the second book in the uproarious
and heartwarming Ruby Oliver novels. Here is how things stand at the beginning
of newly-licensed driver Ruby Oliver's junior year at Tate Prep: • Kim: Not
speaking. But far away in Tokyo. • Cricket: Not speaking. • Nora: Speaking-sort of. Chatted a couple times this summer when they bumped into each other
outside of school--once shopping in the U District, and once in the Elliot Bay
Bookstore. But she hadn't called Ruby, or anything. • Noel: Didn't care what
anyone thinks. • Meghan: Didn't have any other friends. • Dr. Z: Speaking. •
And Jackson. The big one. Not speaking. But, by Winter Break, a new job, an
unlikely but satisfying friend combo, additional entries to The Boy Book and
many difficult decisions help Ruby to see that there is, indeed, life outside
the Tate Universe.
The Last Little Blue Envelope Maureen Johnson 2011-04-26 Ginny Blackstone
thought that the biggest adventure of her life was behind her. She spent last
summer traveling around Europe, following the tasks her aunt Peg laid out in a
series of letters before she died. When someone stole Ginny's backpack—and the
last little blue envelope inside—she resigned herself to never knowing how it
was supposed to end. Months later, a mysterious boy contacts Ginny from London,
saying he's found her bag. Finally, Ginny can finish what she started. But
instead of ending her journey, the last letter starts a new adventure—one
filled with old friends, new loves, and once-in-a-lifetime experiences. Ginny
finds she must hold on to her wits . . . and her heart. This time, there are no
instructions.
Come Back to Me Mila Gray 2015-12-08 In this heart-wrenching tale of love and
loss, a young Marine and his best friend’s sister plunge into a forbidden love
affair while he’s home on leave. When a Marine Chaplain knocks on her door,
Jessa’s heart breaks—someone she loves is dead. Killed in action, but is it
Riley or Kit? Her brother or her boyfriend… Three months earlier, Marine Kit
Ryan finds himself back home on leave and dangerously drawn to his best friend
Riley’s sister, Jessa—the one girl he can’t have. Exhausted from fighting his
feelings, Kit finally gives in, and Jessa isn’t strong enough to resist diving
headfirst into a passionate relationship. But what was just supposed to be a
summer romance develops into something far greater than either of them
expected. Jessa’s finally found the man of her dreams and Kit’s finally
discovered there’s someone he’d sacrifice everything for. When it’s time for
Kit to redeploy, neither one is ready to say goodbye. Jessa vows to wait for
him and Kit promises to come home to her. No matter what. But as Jessa stands
waiting for the Marine Chaplain to break her heart, she can’t help but feel
that Kit has broken his promise… Riley or Kit? Kit or Riley? Her brother or her
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boyfriend? Who’s coming home to her?
I Was a Non-Blonde Cheerleader Kieran Scott 2007-09-06 New Jersey transplant
and sassy brunette Annisa Gobrowski has a problem-literally everyone at her
Florida high school is blonde. No lack of golden highlights is going to stop
Annisa from making the cheerleading squad. But after accidentally breaking the
most popular girl in school's nose, and discovering the cheerleaders all hate
her, she starts having second thoughts. Is it too much to ask to land a spot on
the team, win the heart of her dreamy crush and make tons of new friends?
Annisa is on the verge of giving up, but the cheerleader in her just won't let
her quit. She may be a little different, but Sand Dune High had better watch
out-this non-blonde is here to stay in this hilariously funny novel from
Private author Kieran Scott.
So Much Closer Susane Colasanti 2012-05-01 Seventeen-year-old Brooke has a
crush on Scott so big that when he heads for New York City, she moves into her
estranged father's Greenwich Village apartment, but soon she begins to focus on
knowing herself and finding her future path.
The Julian Game Adele Griffin 2010-08-26 Never part of the in crowd, Raye is
thrilled when popular girl Ella Parker starts to show interest in her. So when
Ella proposes an online prank on her ex, Julian Kilgarry, Raye is more than
happy to play along. Together they develop an online persona and use it to
"friend" him. But then things go a bit too far. And when Ella learns that Raye
has been flirting with Julian face-to-face, things really escalate. Soon, what
Raye thought was just some innocent online fun turns into a vicious smear
campaign - against Raye herself! "Griffin elevates the mean girl plot with
spot-on insights into teen social politics and quirky, multidimensional
characters." - Booklist
Now and Forever Susane Colasanti 2015-05-05 Romance takes center stage in this
rockin' love story from the author of the City Love trilogy Great for fans of
Jenny Han and Sarah Dessen! Sterling is crazy in love with Ethan. Not only is
he the sweetest boy she’s ever met, but he's an incredibly talented guitarist,
singer, and songwriter. And since forever, he’s believed he has what it takes
to be a star. When Ethan becomes an overnight sensation, he’s thrown head-first
into the glam world of celebrity—and so is Sterling. Before she knows it, she’s
attending red-carpet premieres, getting free designer clothes, and flying
around the country to attend Ethan’s monumental sold-out concerts. It’s a dream
come true…but whose dream is Sterling living? And what do you do when “forever”
comes to an end?
Tremendous Things Susin Nielsen 2021-05-25 From Governor General's Literary
Award--winning author Susin Nielsen comes a funny and heartfelt story about
learning how to rise above your most embarrassing moment with humor, best
friends and a killer triangle solo. We all have moments that define us. For the
comically clueless Wilbur, his moment happened on the first day of middle
school, when someone shared his private letter with the entire student body. It
revealed some of Wilbur's innermost embarrassing thoughts that no one else
should ever know. Now it's the start of ninth grade and Wilbur hasn't been able
to escape that major humiliation. His good friend Alex stuck by him, but Alex
doesn't have as much time since he started dating Fabrizio. Luckily, Wil can
confide in his best friend: his elderly neighbor Sal. Also, Wil's in the school
band, where he plays the triangle. They're doing an exchange program with
students from Paris, and Wilbur's billet, Charlie, a tall, chic young woman who
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plays the ukulele and burps with abandon, captures his heart. Charlie likes
him, but only as a friend. So Alex, Fabrizio and Sal host a Queer Eye-style
intervention to get Wil in shape and to build his confidence so he can impress
Charlie when their band visits Paris, and just maybe replace humiliation with
true romance in the City of Love.
Lost in Love Susane Colasanti 2016-05-03 In this second book of the City Love
trilogy by bestselling author Susane Colasanti, three girls share a Manhattan
apartment the summer before college begins. Lost in Love captures the essence
of summer love, self-discovery, and sisterhood, a perfect fit for fans of Sarah
Dessen, Jenny Han, and Jennifer E. Smith. Sadie was convinced that Austin was
her soul mate, but after discovering his secret she wonders if she even knows
him at all. Darcy was all about fun boy adventures with no strings attached . .
. until her ex moves to New York City to win her back. Things are getting
serious with Rosanna and her boyfriend, but will she be able to break free of
her past and let him in? With no parents, no rules, and an entire city to
explore, this is the summer that will change their lives forever. Told from
alternating points of view, Lost in Love weaves a story of first love, first
heartbreak, and everything in between.
All I Need Susane Colasanti 2014-05-15 When Skye, a hopeless romantic, meets
Seth, hurt by a recent break-up, at an end-of-summer party they connect
instantly, but their love is tested when she returns to high school and he
begins to work his way through an Ivy-League college.
Waiting for You Susane Colasanti 2010 Fifteen-year-old high school sophomore
Marisa, who has an anxiety disorder, decides that this is the year she will get
what she wants--a boyfriend and a social life--but things do not turn out
exactly the way she expects them to.
Even When You Lie to Me Jessica Alcott 2016-06-07 A steamy debut about a love
off limits, and lines destined to be crossed—with the wit of John Green and the
heart of Sarah Dessen. Tom Drummond is the perfect guy. He reads the classics.
He tells the wittiest jokes. Best of all, he actually likes Charlie. And for a
girl used to being caught in the shadow of her best friend, Drummond’s
spotlight warms Charlie in a way she never thought possible. But as their
relationship grows closer, there’s one detail that remains impossible to
forget: Mr. Drummond is her teacher. “Jessica Alcott’s writing is like a very
personal glimpse into your own adolescent diary. Raw, uncomfortable, but still
often hilarious.” –Harried Reuter Hapgood, author of The Square Root of Summer
“The witty repartee among characters is reminiscent of the dialogue in John
Green’s novels or a Gilmore Girls episode.” –School Library Journal “Perfect
for fans of Sarah Dessen.” –Booklist
All We Can Do Is Wait Richard Lawson 2019-02-05 Debut author and Vanity Fair
film critic Richard Lawson makes your heart stop and time stand still in his
extraordinary and life-affirming novel that's perfect for fans of If I Stay and
We All Looked Up. In the hours after a bridge collapse rocks their city, a
group of Boston teenagers meet in the waiting room of Massachusetts General
Hospital: Siblings Jason and Alexa have already experienced enough grief for a
lifetime, so in this moment of confusion and despair, Alexa hopes that she can
look to her brother for support. But a secret Jason has been keeping from his
sister threatens to tear the siblings apart...right when they need each other
most. Scott is waiting to hear about his girlfriend, Aimee, who was on a bus
with her theater group when the bridge went down. Their relationship has been
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rocky, but Scott knows that if he can just see Aimee one more time, if she can
just make it through this ordeal and he can tell her he loves her, everything
will be all right. And then there's Skyler, whose sister Kate—the sister who is
more like a mother, the sister who is basically Skyler's everything—was
crossing the bridge when it collapsed. As the minutes tick by without a word
from the hospital staff, Skyler is left to wonder how she can possibly move
through life without the one person who makes her feel strong when she's at her
weakest. In his riveting, achingly beautiful debut, Richard Lawson guides
readers through an emotional and life-changing night as these teens are forced
to face the reality of their pasts...and the prospect of very different
futures.
I'll Give You the Sun Jandy Nelson 2015-10-27 A New York Times bestseller • One
of Time Magazine’s 100 Best YA Books of All Time • Winner of the Michael L.
Printz Award • A Stonewall Honor Book The radiant, award-winning story of first
love, family, loss, and betrayal for fans of John Green, Becky Albertalli, and
Adam Silvera "Dazzling."—The New York Times Book Review "A blazing prismatic
explosion of color."—Entertainment Weekly "Powerful and well-crafted . . .
Stunning." —Time Magazine “We were all heading for each other on a collision
course, no matter what. Maybe some people are just meant to be in the same
story.” At first, Jude and her twin brother are NoahandJude; inseparable. Noah
draws constantly and is falling in love with the charismatic boy next door,
while daredevil Jude wears red-red lipstick, cliff-dives, and does all the
talking for both of them. Years later, they are barely speaking. Something has
happened to change the twins in different yet equally devastating ways . . .
but then Jude meets an intriguing, irresistible boy and a mysterious new
mentor. The early years are Noah’s to tell; the later years are Jude’s. But
they each have only half the story, and if they can only find their way back to
one another, they’ll have a chance to remake their world. From the acclaimed
author of The Sky Is Everywhere, this exhilarating novel will leave you
breathless and teary and laughing—often all at once.
City Love Susane Colasanti 2015-04-21 In this first book of a captivating new
series by bestselling author Susane Colasanti, three girls share a Manhattan
apartment the summer before college begins. City Love captures the essence of
summer love, self-discovery, and sisterhood, a perfect fit for fans of Sarah
Dessen, Jenny Han, and Jennifer E. Smith. This summer will change everything
for Sadie, Darcy, and Rosanna. Sadie is all about dreaming big and following
her heart, hoping her soul mate is right around the corner. Darcy wants a
summer of boy adventures with New York City as her playground. Rosanna is
running from dark secrets of her past, desperate to reinvent herself. With no
parents, no rules, and an entire city to explore, these three girls are on the
verge of the best summer of their lives. Told from alternating points of view,
City Love resonates with the moments when everything is thrilling, amazing, and
terrifying all at once . . . in a way it will never be again.
The Statistical Probability of Love at First Sight Jennifer E. Smith 2012-01-02
* SOON TO BE A FEATURE FILM ON NETFLIX* Timing is everything in this romantic
novel about family connections, second chances, and first loves. Set over a
twenty-four-hour-period, Hadley and Oliver find that true love can be found in
unexpected places. Today should be one of the worst days of Hadley Sullivan's
life. Having just missed her flight, she's stuck at the airport and late to her
father's wedding, which is taking place in London and involves a soon-to-be
stepmother Hadley's never even met. Then she happens upon the perfect boy in
the airport's cramped waiting area. His name is Oliver, he's British, and he's
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sitting in her row.... A long night on the plane passes in the blink of an eye,
and Hadley and Oliver lose track of each other in the airport chaos upon
arrival. Can fate intervene to bring them together once more?
Windfall Jennifer E. Smith 2017-05-02 This romantic story of hope, chance, and
change from the author of The Statistical Probability of Love at First Sight is
one JENNY HAN says is filled with all of her "favorite things," MORGAN MATSON
calls “something wonderful” and STEPHANIE PERKINS says “is rich with the
intensity of real love.” Alice has never believed in luck, but that doesn’t
stop her from rooting for love. After pining for her best friend Teddy for
years, she jokingly gifts him a lottery ticket—attached to a note professing
her love—on his birthday. Then, the unthinkable happens: he actually wins. At
first, it seems like the luckiest thing on earth. But as Teddy gets swept up by
his $140 million windfall and fame and fortune come between them, Alice is
forced to consider whether her stroke of good fortune might have been anything
but. She bought a winning lottery ticket. He collected the cash. Will they
realize that true love’s the real prize? Featured in Seventeen Magazine's
"What's Hot Now" “Windfall is about all of my favorite things—a girl’s first
big love, her first big loss, and—her first big luck.” —JENNY HAN, New York
Times bestselling author of To All the Boys I’ve Loved Before “Windfall is
perfectly named; reading it, I felt like I had suddenly found something
wonderful.” —MORGAN MATSON, New York Times bestselling author of The Unexpected
Everything “Windfall is rich with the intensity of real love— in all its
heartache and hope.” —STEPHANIE PERKINS, New York Times bestselling author of
Isla and the Happily Ever After "If you’re looking for your next great read,
then you’re in 'luck!'" —Justine Magazine
The Secret Year Jennifer Hubbard 2010-12-23 Colt and Julia were secretly
together for a year, and no one ever knew, not even Julia's boyfriend. Why
would they-they were from two different crowds. Julia lived in her country club
world and Colt . . . didn't. Then Julia dies in a car accident. Colt is
devastated but can't mourn openly, and he's tormented that he may have played a
part in her death. And when Julia's journal ends up in his hands, he is forced
to relive their year together-just when he is trying to forget. The problem is,
how do you get over someone who was never really yours to begin with?
13 Little Blue Envelopes Maureen Johnson 2009-10-06 New York Times bestselling
author Maureen Johnson’s funny, heartbreaking, and utterly romantic tale gets a
great new cover! Ginny Blackstone never thought she’d spend her summer vacation
backpacking across Europe. But that was before she received the first little
blue envelope from Aunt Peg. This letter was different from Peg’s usual letters
for two reasons: 1. Peg had been dead for three months. 2. The letter included
$1000 cash for a passport and a plane ticket. Armed with instructions for how
to retrieve twelve other letters Peg wrote—twelve letters that tell Ginny where
she needs to go and what she needs to do when she gets there—Ginny quickly
finds herself swept away in her first real adventure. Traveling from London to
Edinburgh to Amsterdam and beyond, Ginny begins to uncover stories from her
aunt’s past and discover who Peg really was. But the most surprising thing
Ginny learns isn’t about Peg . . . it’s about herself. Everything about Ginny
will change this summer, and it’s all because of the 13 little blue envelopes.
Look for the sequel, The Last Little Blue Envelope!
Heart to Heart Lurlene McDaniel 2010-06-08 From Lurlene McDaniel, the
bestselling author of young adult inspirational fiction, comes Heart to Heart.
This emotionally charged novel explores loss, love, renewal, and the ways in
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which these complex bonds within families and between friends are tested at
life's most challenging moments. Elowyn Eden and Kassey Messechek are best
friends. They share every aspect of their lives. But one thing Elowyn has not
yet shared with Kassey is that she checked the organ donor box on her newly
acquired driver's license. Kassey only learns of this in a startling and
devastating way—when Elowyn's life-giving donor wishes are about to be honored.
Arabeth St. Clair has not had the luck to have a best friend. Due to her
diseased heart, she's led a sheltered life. When Arabeth is sixteen, she and
her mother receive the call that will change their lives—but they don't know to
whom they should be forever grateful. When the worlds of these three girls and
their families intersect, lives are changed in ways never imagined. Most
especially, it is Kassey who sees things differently, for she can keep alive
the memory of her dear friend by sharing the renewed life of another teenage
girl, while helping to ease the pain of the two families involved and coming to
terms with her own.
My Life in Black and White Natasha Friend 2012-06-14 What if you lost the thing
that made you who you are? Lexi has always been stunning. Her butter-colored
hair and perfect features have helped her attract friends, a boyfriend, and the
attention of a modeling scout. But everything changes the night Lexi's face
goes through a windshield. Now she's not sure what's worse: the scars she'll
have to live with forever, or what she saw going on between her best friend and
her boyfriend right before the accident. With the help of her trombone-playing,
defiantly uncool older sister and a guy at school recovering from his own
recent trauma, Lexi learns she's much more than just a pretty face.
When the Stars Lead to You Ronni Davis 2019-11-12 Nicola Yoon meets Jenny Han
in a heated first-love romance about two teens who are torn apart one summer by
prejudice and mental illness, and find each other once again. Eighteen-year-old
Devon longs for two things: The stars, and the boy she fell in love with last
summer. When Ashton breaks Devon's heart at the end of the most romantic summer
ever, she thinks her heart will never heal again. But over the course of the
following year, Devon finds herself slowly putting the broken pieces back
together. Now it's senior year and she's determined to enjoy every moment of
it, as she prepares for a future studying galaxies. That is, until Ashton shows
up on the first day of school. Can she forgive and open her heart to him again?
Or are they doomed to repeat history? From debut author, Ronni Davis, comes a
stunning novel about passion, loss, and the power of first love.
Dreamland Sarah Dessen 2004-05-11 Love can be a very dangerous thing. After her
sister left, Caitlin felt lost. Then she met Rogerson. When she’s with him,
nothing seems real. But what happens when being with Rogerson becomes a larger
problem than being without him? “Another pitch-perfect offering from Dessen.”
—Booklist, starred review Also by Sarah Dessen: Along for the Ride Just Listen
Keeping the Moon Lock and Key The Moon and More Someone Like You That Summer
This Lullaby The Truth About Forever What Happened to Goodbye
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